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To The AEC 

 

I believe that you have done a great job with all of the boundary changes, in particular admire 

the changes that were made in the Illawarra region with the seats of Whitlam and Cunningham. 

The dividing line of the windang bridge, which is iconic in symbolising a dividing of 2 areas, and 

the rest of the Lake being used similarly as a boundary, is a great idea and lookes great 

asthetically. This will be perfect for the future growth of the 2 seats and balance things out 

perfectly. One thing I don't understand though is why you would get rid of the electorate name 

of North Sydney, which is a federation seat, and not choose Warringah instead. The boundaries 

can stay in the same spot but instead of calling the seat Warringah, opt to call it North Sydney 

so that the seat name can stay in place for years to come, given the name Warringah doesn't 

have any importance. If this change is done, it will be perfect and the rest of the changes will be 

greatly admired overall. 

 

Damien Ferri 
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